Lamar High School’s Loading Dock Productions Company auditions

Lamar Theatre and Loading Dock Productions are preparing for auditions for the 2017-2018 school year! The Department continues to create opportunities for a varied group of students interested in the Theatre Arts. Courses offer a general background in theatre both as a performance and technical art.
In the Loading Dock Production Company (LDP) the students will take on all the many responsibilities of theatre productions. Students will act or work on a crew for at least one performance in the fall and one in the spring. Technical theatre students will learn hands on about the varied theatre arts of set design, lighting, sound, costumes, and make up. Students in this class will support the productions produced by the Loading Dock Production Company. 
Entrance into the Theatre Production and Technical Theatre classes are by audition only. Theatre 1 is an open enrolment class that has no prerequisite. 
Auditions requirements and materials can be found at: http://www.houstonisd.org/Page/70526
PLEASE FIND THE ENCLOSED FRESMAN APPLICATION FOR LAMAR’S LOADING DOCK PRODUCTIONS AND TECH CLASS.
Auditions will be held on the following dates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Current 8th graders (and other students new to Lamar) and Current Lamar Students, not already in LDP: Auditions will be held on Saturday, April 8th from 9:00-11:00 and Thursday, April 13th from 4:00-6:00. Please email Ms. Ollagnon to request a time slot. Time slots will be ten-minutes.
Current LDP members in good standing do not need to re-audition for LDP.

Have a great spring semester and look forward to hearing from you soon!
Sincerely,
Mr. Morin and Ms. Ollagnon
rollagno@houstonisd.org and Daniel.Morin@houstonisd.org	

